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Press Release 

 

ATLANTIA: CLARIFICATION ON ARTICLE IN AFFARI & FINANZA 

Rome, 21 September 2020 – The article “State-Benetton Stop at the Toll Booth” by Sergio 

Rizzo - published today by Affari & Finanza, a La Repubblica supplement – describes a situation 

that could not be further from the truth, by casting doubt on Atlantia’s willingness to sell its 

equity interest in Autostrade per l’Italia (“ASPI”). Atlantia can only confirm the content of its 

press release of 4 August 2020, regarding its intention to exit from ASPI via either the outright 

sale of its 88% interest in the company or the spin-off of the company through a new company 

to be listed on the stock exchange.  

Both corporate actions will give certainty to the market, in terms of timing and transparency, in 

keeping with the interests of all the investors involved. This process was actually started on 3 

September 2020, with the creation of the beneficiary company named “Autostrade Costruzioni 

e Concessioni”. As such, the different scenarios described by the articles on possible changes to 

plans are totally baseless.  

Equally unfounded is the incredible allegation whereby “if ASPI is listed, management will 

receive a substantial bonus”. Any such incentive has never even been considered.  

Atlantia hopes that it has clarified once and for all its decision on ASPI’s departure from the 

Group, a goal that will be pursued solely through a market-based approach.  
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